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Dear Sirs,

Re: Personai views on 2007/2008 Electoral System for our Chief Executive

I write to express my personal views in relation with the above sub ject, and
wish to say that I support the Central Leadership's decision that no direct
election, or Universal Suffrage is to be held before on that particular new
Chief Executive term.

As HK's economy is just started to picking up, I do wish our Executive
Representatives as well as Adminstrative Officers to stay focus on promoting
our long-suffered economic situation. We HK Citizens' major concern should
be on economy progression, rather than political reform as HK had never had
any so-called "direct-election” in anyway or by any means during the one
hundred fifty year's British governance. I also do not agree that there's

any need of rushing into such a drastic political reform after HK returns to
its Motherland's hand.

Any political reform without our Central Leadership's condone is a total
violation of the "One Country, Two Systems” policy. While the "two systems"
is well operating and taken care of now in HK the "One Country” should not
be ignored or intentionally/motively disregarded.

Regards!
Peter, Chan
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